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The Woodlands Township Board holds Special Planning Meeting 
 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (January 26, 2018) – The Woodlands Township Board of Directors 
held a Special Planning Meeting on Wednesday, January 24, 2018 to discuss future governance. 
 
The Board of Directors took the following action on the Regular Agenda:  
 

 Selected the team led by Matrix Consulting Group as the consultant for the 
Incorporation / Planning Study and authorized President/General Manager Don Norrell 
to negotiate with Matrix and a second firm for peer review and validation of financial 
results; 

 
The next Board of Directors planning session is scheduled to be held at 4 p.m. Thursday, 
February 22, 2018. For more information on The Woodlands Township, or to view the meeting 
in its entirety, please visit www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov, or call 281-210-3800. 
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